
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd July 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

From September we would like to offer parents/carers the opportunity to come 

into school as a volunteer to hear our children read.  This could be a morning or 

afternoon a week or whatever time you can spare. 

 

All volunteers will be subject to a full DBS criminal records check and a 

disqualification by association check.  These will include checking if you have 

ever been disqualified from caring for children, if you have any convictions, 

cautions, reprimands or final warnings that are not ‘protected’ as defined by the 

Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974.  If you have ever been barred from 

working in regulated activity with children, have your own children ever been 

subject to a child protection order and are you disqualified from private 

fostering.  A check will also be made to see if you are living in a household 

where another person who has been disqualified from caring for children lives or 

works. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering please call in at the office for further 

information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 
 

Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, PQSI. 


